
   April 22, 2005 

 

 

Common Council 

City of Milwaukee 

 

 

 Subject: Introduction of Resolution Approving a Contract Extension for 

Regional Hazardous Materials Response Team Services Between 

the State of Wisconsin, Department of Military Affairs, Division of 

Emergency Management  and the City of Milwaukee  
 

 

Dear Honorable Members: 

 

Please accept for introduction at the meeting of May 3, 2005, the attached file 

approving a contract extension between the State of Wisconsin, Department of 

Military Affairs, Division of Emergency Management and the City of Milwaukee.   

 

This agreement authorizes the Milwaukee Fire Department (MFD) to provide 

regional hazardous response team services within an area including Milwaukee, 

Ozaukee, Waukesha, Washington and parts of Jefferson County.   The 

department has been providing these serv ices through its Hazardous Materials 

Team since adoption of Common Council Fire 941618 in 1995. 

 

The contract extension is for a two-year period to include July1, 2005 through 

June 30, 2007.  Under the terms of this agreement, the City will be eligible for 

reimbursement of team stand-by costs of $285,943 annually. 

 

If you have any further questions regarding this matter, please contact Battalion 

Chief Michael Labinski (x8943) or l Business Finance Manager Sandra Rotar 

(x5281). 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

   WILLIAM WENTLANDT 

   Chief 

Attachments 


